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Comments: As a Moab Local I'd like to see more single track in the La Sals they are open to dirt bikers. We

spend a lot of time there and in the Abajos clearing trails and enjoy the trails that exist. However, in the La Sals

there is no safe way to travel from Gyser Passto the single track except for the road. It's dangerous and long,

allowing more single track from that location would take traffic off the roads. Also, more loops would be helpful.

There's a half day of riding at best up there. I support the 4 points made from Ride With Respect. 

 

Thanks 

Lauren 


